
 

2016 Election Notice 

   Notice is hereby given that the City of Port St. Joe’s Primary Election will be held   

   Tuesday, May 10, 2016, in the Fire Station.  Polls open at 7:00 A.M., ET, and close  

   7:00 P.M., ET. 
 

  Registration books are now open at the office of John Hanlon, Gulf County Supervisor  

  of Elections and will remain open thru Monday April 11, 2016, at 5:00 P.M., ET. 
  
  Candidate qualifying begins Wednesday, March 23, 2016, at 12:00 Noon Eastern Time   

  and ends on Wednesday, March 30, 2016, at Noon Eastern Time.  The following offices  

  will be up for election:  Commissioner Group III and Commissioner Group IV. 
 

Beginning April 30, 2016 – May 7, 2016, (includes Saturdays of April 30th and May 

7th), Early Voting will be held at the Supervisor of Elections office located at 401 

Long Avenue from 9:00 A.M., ET to 5:00 P.M., ET.  There will be no Sunday voting 

on May 1, 2016.  Also, Absentee Ballots may be requested now but will be mailed 

after received from printer. 

 

  The City of Port St. Joe 

   Charlotte M. Pierce 

  City Clerk 
 

 


